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[bookmark: _GoBack]MoAD set to continue on journey to centre of Australia’s democratic conversation
The Government has welcomed the reappointment of Ms Daryl Karp as the Director of the Museum of Australian Democracy (MoAD) at Old Parliament House. 
Since her engagement in 2013, Ms Karp has established a vision for the museum that celebrates the spirit of Australian democracy and the importance of community engagement. 
Ms Karp said she was honoured to be have been given the opportunity to continue working in this position for a second five-year term. 
‘I am thrilled to have the opportunity to keep working with you all as we continue our journey together in making MoAD the centre of Australia’s democratic conversation.’ She said. 


Ends 
For further information, please contact: 
Monica Glasgow, monica.glasgow@moadoph.gov.au, 02 6270 8120 
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